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Comments: I have been a property owner in the Swan Valley since 1974. I have used Holland Lake  and the

Holland Lake trailhead paddling on the Lake and hiking or XC skiing into the Bob Marshall Wilderness Area from

the trailhead including overnight camping trips on numerous occasions over the years. I have also eaten at the

Holland Lake Lodge. I greatly appreciate the rustic nature of the Lodge and the Holland Lake area. I am strongly

against the proposed development by POWDR. 

I would support enhancement of the campground, day use area and trailhead parking. I appreciate the historic

value of the existing Lodge, restaurant and cabins. The proposed development would cater to wealthy visitors but

not to visitors who value wilderness, reasonably priced visitor services and rustic accommodations.

Please do not permit the proposed development as planned. It is an intrusion instead of an enhancement to

recreational opportunities adjacent to and access into the Bob Marshall Wilderness Area.


